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Discussion of Institutions Not In Compliance  
with Accreditation Timelines 

February 2023 
 
Overview 
This item provides information to the COA regarding institutions that have not complied with 

the timelines of the accreditation cycle.  Specifically, this item covers a Common Standards 
submissions, Annual Accreditation Fees, Annual Data Submission, Preconditions and Program 

Review submissions. 
 
Staff Recommendation 
This is an action/information item.  
 

Background  
At the August 2014 meeting the COA requested information regarding institutions that are not 
complying with accreditation timelines.  Since that time staff has been providing the COA with 

this information. 
 
Program Review: 
Program Review documentation was due on October 15, 2022 from institutions in the Blue Cohort. 
The Blue cohort is comprised of 33 institutions who are participating in the Program Review process 

with a total of 89 programs to be reviewed. There are no late program review documents to report. 
 

At the last COA meeting, staff reported that the following institutions were still in the process of 
providing transition information for their Pupil Personnel Services programs, that were required to 
transition to the new standards by July 1, 2022.   

 

• CSU Los Angeles School Psychology  
• CSU Sacramento School Counseling  

• CSU Sacramento School Social Work  
• University of LaVerne School Counseling  

• CSU East Bay School Psychology  
• National University School Counseling and School Psychology 

 
Since the October COA meeting, staff has received, reviewed, and approved transition plans 
from all of the programs listed above with the exception of National University.  National 
University has provided the Commission with information about all Performance Expectations 
for PPS School Counseling and School Psychology indicating which courses these programs are 

introduced, practiced and assessed.  At this time, National has submitted course syllabi for 
some, but not all of their courses.  National University has agreed to provide the remaining 

syllabi in January 2023. 
 
Next Steps 

Commission staff will provide an update on any late documents at the next schedule COA 
meeting.   


